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(KMZA)--A second candidate has filed for the position of 1st District Marshall
County Commissioner

Steve Boyda, of rural Marysville, has filed for run for the position on the
Democratic ticket.   

Previously, Bill Phillipi filed for the office on the Republican ticket.

The position is currently held by Robert Connell.

Boyda, who retired last year as a police lieutenant with the Riley County Police
Department, currently farms his family’s land south of Marysville and lives on
the property.

The 1st district county commission seat is the only Marshall County office up for
election this fall.

Candidates have until noon, June 1st to file at the Marshall County Clerk’s Office.

The primary election will be held August 7th and the general election is
November 6th.
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